
CITY OF AITKIN

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that on 
Monday, June 24, 2019 at 6:00 
p.m. at Aitkin City Hall, 109 1st 
Ave NW, Aitkin, the Planning Com-
mission will hold a public hearing 
on the application from Glen and 
Sandra Cook for a variance on the 
following described property:  The 
west 325’ of PID#56-0-124301 and 
zoned as Highway Commercial (C).

The purpose is to obtain a vari-
ance of:

• Shoreland Overlay, Section 
152.058-L (4)

o Impervious surface coverage 
of lots must not exceed 25% of the 
lot area.

The Variance, if approved, would 
allow impervious surface coverage 
to be increased to 49.6% lot cov-
erage.

Individuals wishing to comment 
on the proposed variance are en-
couraged to attend this meeting or, 
submit comment to City Adminis-
trator, Kathleen Ryan at 218-927-
2527 or cityadmin@ci.aitkin.mn.us.
Kathleen Ryan
City Administrator
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